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Provincial Subject Council Day – no classes 
AEFNB/NBTA Annual Meeting – no classes 
Victoria Day – no classes 

 
24 

 June 
Last Day for Students 

 

 

 

Marigolds 
All of our classes will participate 
in the Marigold Project this year. 
The Marigolds have been started  
and are well underway. We will be planting in June. 
 
   
 

Celebrate Notes . . .  

 
The following students received a Bento Box as a prize 
for Litterless Lunch day on Friday, April 22 in 
celebration of Earth Day 2022:  Claire (K), Megan (Gr. 1) 
and Logan (Gr. 4).   
 
 

 
Kindergarten Transition Day 

 

 

 
Kindergarten Transition – Monday, May 30th 
 
On Monday, May 30th, current Kindergarten students will 
remain home while next year’s students spend the day with 
Mrs. Hoyt. 
 

 
 
 

 
 
Home & School 
 

May is here and we are excited to start 

the chicken quesadillas for Monday's hot 

lunch.  
 

The breakfast club has been a hit with 

the students. We are happy to see the 

children are enjoying the program again. 
 

June is going to be busy. Here are some 

dates to take note of:  
 

June 20th - Swimming at the civic 

center.  
 

June 22nd (raindate 23rd) - Will be our 

year end fun day. We have lots of 

exciting activities planned.  Keep an eye 

out for more information.  
 

Our next virtual meeting will be held 

May 19th at 7:30pm. A link to join will 

be sent out prior to the meeting.  Many 

hands make light work !   

 
 

NOTE: 
Hot Lunch and milk programs will 
finish on Tuesday, May 31st.   
 

 

Grade 5 Orientation at Sussex Middle School 

On Friday, June 3, the Grade 5 class will go to 

Sussex Middle School for an orientation 

session.  They will come on their usual bus to 

and from school and will be transported to 

SMS by school bus for the orientation. 

Students will leave Apohaqui Elementary at 

8:20 a.m. and return at approximately 11:00 

a.m. 

A permission slip will be coming home in the 

next few days. 

 

Mother’s Day Sale – 

Thursday, May 5th! 

Send in a few dollars so 

students may buy that 

special gift for Mom!  Our 

students love this and are 

so excited to pick out 

something special. 
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